

March 19, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President Commission on Colleges Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 1866 Southern Lane Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the SACS Commission on Colleges that Texas A&M University-Commerce has received approval at the staff levels of The Texas A&M University System and the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board to change the name of the Department of Social Work to the School of Social Work.

The proposed starting date for this change is March 15, 2012. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sandy Weeks, Ph.D.

Sandy Weeks

Interim Associate Provost

SACSCOC Liaison

cc:

Dr. Dan Jones

Dr. Larry Lemanski

Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson

Dr. Brent Mangus

Dr. Brenda Moore

Associate Provost and Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs
Texas A&M University-Commerce, P.O. Box 3011, Commerce, Texas 75429-3011 Phone: 903.886.5022 Fax: 903.886.5019